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30 June 2022 
 

CIRCULAR 
To  
 
All Members 
 
Sub:  Migration from EPA to EWA of WEGs / SPGs-CE-NCES issues further 

guidelines as how to comply with the orders of Hon'ble High Court-
Regarding. 

 
Ref:  The Letter No. CE/NCES/SE/Solar/EE/WPP/AEE3/F. Migration/D. 353/ 

2022 dated 28.06.2022 of the Chief Engineer-NCES, TANGEDCO. 
 
Please find enclosed the soft copy of letter sent by CE-NCES, referred above for 
the information of members who have obtained orders from the Hon'ble High 
Court that they can migrate their WEGs / SPGs from EPA to EWA. The orders of 
the Hon'ble High Court also direct to clear the pending payments due to them 
within a specified period. As now instructions have been issued, both on 
migration as well as on payment of pending dues, members can follow the same 
with the SEs of the Generation Circles suitably both for getting the payment as 
well as to move their WEGs / SPGs from EPA to EWA. 
 
It is also pertinent to note that the Board of TANGEDCO has approved such 
migrations, by its resolution passed on 07.06.2022, when it conducted the 107th 
Board Meeting. This resolution also supports the migration from EPA to EWA. To 
facilitate members to follow with the concerned Superintending Engineers of the 
Generation Circles, a list of WEGs / SPGs ordered to get migrated from EPA to 
EWA for the purpose notified, is sent herewith and accordingly, members 
concerned can follow the same suitably.  
 
According to the information as assessed at TECA, the list has to be updated 
further, as the recent orders of the Hon'ble High Court have not been found 
acted up on to include such petitioners also in the list. However, as a general 
guideline is now issued, members seeking to migrate from EPA to EWA can 
follow the matter suitably on the strength of the Court orders they obtained 
 
With Warm Regards  
 
Dr CB Senthilkumar 
Secretary 
 


